# Helping Children Transition Retwoon Ac



## **Transition Between Activities**

For some young children, moving from one activity to another (e.g., playing with toys to dinner time, playing outside to bath time, watching a movie to brushing teeth), results in confusion, frustration, or challenging behaviors. Adults can help children predict what is coming next which helps make transitions smoother.

### Strategies to Support Transitions



#### Use a timer

e.g. Show them the timer and say, "Five minutes of play and then dinner."



#### Make the transition fun!

e.g. If you need to leave the park, try these ideas: "We can skip to the car" or "Ride on Daddy's shoulders to the car."



## Provide a verbal warning that one activity is going to end and another is going to begin

e.g. Say, "We'll finish this book, then brush our teeth and go to bed."



#### Sing a silly or familiar song

Most children love music and songs.
Use technology to help you get
creative. Many personal devices and
apps will play clean-up songs (Alexa,
Spotify, etc) and YouTube has many
transition songs/videos available!



## Ask your child if they would like to bring a transition object or toy with them

e.g. "How about truck comes in the car with us? I bet he would love to sit next to your car seat!"



## Give your child a job to do during the Transition

Children love to be helpers! Your child can help in ways such as:

- Place napkins on the table to get ready for dinner
- Put all the shoes away when you get home
- Be the "checker" who makes sure everyone has their backpacks before going to school



#### Use first/then language

e.g. Say "First clean up your dishes, then we can play blocks together" or "First wash your hands, then you can have a snack."



A visual schedule or first/then board may help with this strategy. Download instructions and templates at the following link:







#### National Center for Pyramid Model Innovations | ChallengingBehavior.org

The reproduction of this document is encouraged. Permission to copy is not required. If modified or used in another format, please cite original source. This is a product of the National Center for Pyramid Model Innovations and was made possible by Cooperative Agreement #H326B170003 which is funded by the U.S. Department of Education, Office of Special Education Programs. However, those contents do not necessarily represent the policy of the Department of Education, and you should not assume endorsement by the Federal Government.

Pub: 11/04/20

## Starting Kindergarten? Help Make It a Good Experience!



Starting kindergarten can be an anxious or an exciting experience for children. They enter an unfamiliar environment and spend time with strangers, but they also make new friends, meet new teachers, and learn new skills. Getting off to a good start is important! If kindergarten is a good experience, children tend to continue to do well in school. If kindergarten is a painful experience, children often have trouble in later years.

- Talk about the kindergarten program before the first day of school.
  - Talk with your child about kindergarten before the big day. Find out what she thinks kindergarten will be like. Be prepared to answer her questions: What will the start of the day be like? What will the end of the day be like? Where will I eat lunch and play?
- Visit the kindergarten classroom in the spring.

  If possible, visit the classroom during the school term before she starts. Talk with the teacher and walk around inside the school. Visit the playground, the lunchroom, and the bathrooms.
- and walk around inside the school. Visit the playground, the lunchroom, and the bathrooms. Seeing these places and people can help to ease some concerns your child might have.
- Let your child know it's OK to feel anxious.

  If your child is hesitant about starting kindergarten, let her know that you (or an older brother or sister or friend) felt the same way. Reassure her that she will get used to it very soon.
- Be sure your child is well rested and well fed.
  Kindergarten is usually more tiring for children than preschool was. Your child will be better able to meet the demands of kindergarten if he is well rested and has had a good breakfast. When children start school, regular bedtimes and mealtimes are more important than ever!
- Help your child develop a sense of responsibility.
  - During the school years, you will want your child to begin taking responsibility for getting herself and her personal belongings to school on time. You will want her to complete her schoolwork and classroom jobs. You will also want her to let you know when she brings home important notes from school. As much as possible, let your child perform these important tasks for herself, starting in kindergarten. Doing so will help her feel capable and learn to be responsible.
- Take kindergarten seriously.
  - Showing interest in your child's kindergarten experience lets him know that school is valuable. Ask him who he played with, what books he read, and what activities he took part in. Read the notes that come home from the teacher and school. Attend parent-teacher meetings and as many other school events as your schedule will allow. Your interest in your child's kindergarten experience sends an important message: School is important!
- For related Web resources, see "Starting Kindergarten? Help Make It a Good Experience!" at https://illinoisearlylearning.org/tipsheets/

Any opinions, findings, conclusions, or recommendations expressed in this tip sheet are those of the author(s) and do not necessarily reflect the views of the Illinois State Board of Education.



13 Children's Research Center
University of Illinois at Urbana-Champaign
51 Gerty Dr. Il Champaign, IL 61820-7469
Telephone: 217-333-1386
Toll-free: 877-275-3227
E-mail: iel@illinois.edu
https://illinoisearlylearning.org

